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WELCOME tO tHE 2013-2014 sEasON OF FUN

Three Magnolia Tree’s Bloom at Peace Lake

Photo By: Becky Conrad

Be sure to stop by the Peace Lake area and admire its beauty and serenity.
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By: Delores Holmes, President
Welcome Back Everyone! The Social Club Officers want 
to Thank Everyone who kept Forest Park operating and 
looking so nice during the summer months.
Most all activities are starting this month. Please review 
the calendar to find the event that you may be interested 
in participating and find the scheduled date and time. This 
coming season, there are many new activities planned 
for your participation. Look for information in future 
newsletters.
Our first Koffee Klatsch will be November 1st at 9 AM. 
Free Coffee and Donut for everyone during which we 
have an informative speaker talk to us.

Don’t forget Veteran’s Day Festivities, November 11th.  
Information inside this newsletter.

We are having a Street Dance on November 30th which 
is the last Saturday of this month. It will be held in the 
pavilion under the lights. There will be FOOD FOR 
SALE, so come early and eat; then dance the night away 
or just listen to the music. If it is raining, the dance will 
be held in the Community Hall. Food will be served 
beginning at 5:00 PM and the dance will run from 6:30 
-9:30 PM. Our DJ will be Gary Cochran.

Reminder: Our first Community Carport Sale will be 
Saturday, December 7th.  Start to plan what you wish to 
sell.  The sale will run from 8 AM - 1 PM. The second 
Community Carport Sale will be held on Saturday, 
February 8, 2014. 

We started putting into the newsletter each month, people’s 
name and birth date. If you wish to have you name and 
date added to our Birthday List, please email the office at 
(fppoainc@gmail.com) with your information or there is 
a sign up sheet in the back of the clubhouse. Now, we want 
to add in our newsletter, everyone’s Anniversary Date. If 
you would like to have your names and date in the Forest 
Park Newsletter, please email the office at (fppoainc@
gmail.com) with your information or there is a sign up 
sheet in the back of the clubhouse.

sNOWBIRd CHECk-IN
Please be sure to stop in at the office during the open 
hours of 9:00 am – 12 Noon, Monday through Friday 
to let us know that you are back.  This becomes very 
important during an emergency or with issues concerning 
your property in Forest Park. 

NOVEMBER 3rd
Daylight Savings Time Ends

Set your clocks back one hour.

kOFFEE kLatsCH
By: Delores Holmes

November 1st, 2013 @ 9 AM
Come and enjoy a free cup of coffee and donut while 
you listen to our speaker, Nina Tomasello, with HOPE 
Healthcare Services. Our own Forest Park Quilt Ladies 
have made and delivered quilts to be given out to patients.

You will learn about their various services. Please bring 
your own coffee cup! There will be a 50/50.

MEN’s COFFEE/dONUt
By:  Ray Preston

The Forest Park Men’s-Only 
Coffee/Donut will be held the 
second Friday of each month from 
8AM -10AM in the Clubhouse. 
This is your chance to solve all 
the problems of the world or shoot 
the breeze with your Forest Park 
buddies. Grab your coffee mug, 
pick up a friend and join us for a 
cup of hot coffee, a freshly made donut and lots of good 
conversation! The first meeting will be held on Friday, 
November 8th.
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STREET DANCE
In The Pavilion

Saturday, November 30th 
6:30 PM – 9:30 PM
DJ - Gary Cochran

HOT DOG, CHIPS, AND DRINK $3.50
STARTING AT 5:00 PM

All profits will go to “Meals on Wheels”

dECEMBER HOLIday dINNER
By:  Ray & Madaline Preston

Free Holiday Dinner,
Thursday, December 12, 2013

5:30 PM

Tickets will be available on November 24th from 1-4 PM 
and December 1st from 1-3 PM in the Club House.  Plan 
your dinner menu with others at your table. Meat, dessert 
and drink furnished.  Bring your own table service.  
Marilyn & Nick Nufryk will be in charge of the tickets.

HEaLtH CaRE COVERaGE
By:  Social Club

Forest Park year round residents have until December 7th 
to change to a different health insurance company if they 
desire to do so. Are you on Medicare and or Medicaid?  
Would you like to learn about Florida Blue Cross/Shield 
Health Insurance Care Plans? Would you like to know 
about the Affordable Health Care Act? Join us on Friday, 
November 8th at 9 AM in the Club House.
Besides talking about Blue Cross/ Blue Shield Insurance 
Coverage, they will be answering any questions that you 
may have about health care coverage. 

NEWsLEttER aRtICLEs
By: Judy Watson

All articles should be sent to Judy Watson at: 
fpnews2013@gmail.com by the 13th of each month for 
the following month’s newsletter. I would appreciate 
you writing your information to me on the Gmail page 
in place of an attachment, if possible. Any questions or 
concerns please email me at: fpnews2013@gmail.com or 
call me on 731-1034

FOREst PaRk CaLENdaR

Gail Ford is the person who handles the updates to the 
calendar.  View the calendar anytime and see the most 
current information at the website:  www.forestparkonline.
com. This also allows you to view it in various formats 
i.e.weekly, monthly, etc. Please contact Gail for calendar 
changes at: gailford39@gmail.com or call her on 
731-2028.

E MaIL BLast
By:  Gail Ford

The Social Club is trying out a new idea, “Email Blast”.  
The purpose of this is to notify park resident’s, by email, 
of any last minute changes regarding our FP activities.  
These changes will also be on our online calendar.  If 
you are interested, please send an email with your email 
address to:  fpemailblast@gmail.com.  You will not get 
any “JUNK MAIL” from me.

sUNCOast OUtREaCH CENtER 
CHILdREN’s CHRIstMas PaRty

By:  Rita & Bernie Booth

Forest Park will be collecting toys for this event. If you 
are interested in donating a toy, the drop off area will be 
the home of Rita and Bernie Booth at 560 Peace Lake. 
More information to come in the December newsletter.

HEaLtH & WELFaRE
By: Mary Gibson, RN

2013 FLU sHOt CLINIC
Please watch for the posters in the Club House and 
Activity Building announcing the Flu Shot Clinic to be 
held on Tuesday, November 5, 2013 from 9:30 am to 11 
am.  Please mark your calendar and save the date if you 
haven’t had your flu shot.

Vaccinations covered by Medicare Part B & Railroad 
medicine.  Cash & Checks accepted.

Flu    $25.00
Flu Shot, Preservative Free $30.00
Flu, high dose   $50.00
Pneumonia   $65.00
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Still #1 in Your Park Since 1984!

Call Toll-Free!

Visit us: WWW.YourBestRoof.com

10%ROOF SALE!

297-37581 800
Call Michelle right now!

Present this coupon for an  
additional 10% DISCOUNT 

AND DON’T BE FOOLED BY NEW COPY-CAT COMPANIES USING OUR GOOD NAME! 

n FRIENDLY FREE ESTIMATE!
n All ROOFS and ROOF-OVERS!
n LIFETIME Transferable Warranty!

Manufactured & Mobile Homes

A+ Better Business Rating!

SAVE BIG During Our Annual:

our already 
LOW PRICES!

OFF

Call the 
one and 

only: AllWeatherRoofingInc.
• Family Owned and Operated

FREE  
VIDEO  

INSPECTION
See exactly how  

your roof  
looks!

For Savings and News,  
Like us on Facebook!

Please be sure you are dealing with a Florida Certified Licensed Contractor …

Florida licensed contractor #CCC058045

VEtERaNs day
NOVEMBER 11, 2013

By: Dick Gagner

On November 11th we will honor our Veterans with a 
parade and ceremony followed by a luncheon. The honor 
guard and participants will assemble at Forest Park Drive 
and Knotty Pine Circle at 11:15 AM. The parade will 
begin at 11:30, followed by a ceremony at the clubhouse. 
Everyone is welcome and encouraged to decorate your 
golf carts, bikes and yourselves and participate in the 
parade. It would be a wonderful tribute to line Forest 
Park Drive as we proceed to the clubhouse. Following 
the ceremony, the Social Club has once again invited our 
veterans, their spouses and surviving spouses to come 
together and enjoy a free lunch. Please remember to 
sign up on the sheet in the back of the clubhouse (on the 
window ledge) so the Social Club will know how many 
people they will be serving.

GOd BLEss OUR MILItaRy aNd 
tHE U.s.a.

 VEtERaN’s day, 2013

kNIt aNd CROCHEt CLUB
By:  Nancy Lawrence

 
The Knit and Crochet Club meets every 
Wednesday afternoon from 2-4PM 
in the Activity Building.  Bring any 
projects you are working on or share a 
project you have done with the group. 
All are welcome. 

BINGO
By: Anne Domingos

Please join us on Tuesday’s at 6:45pm for 7:00pm Bingo in 
the clubhouse each week. Cards are $.50 with a minimum 
purchase of four cards. Night Owl cards are $.25.
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CHRIstMas CHEER
By:  Nancy Cooper

Each year in Forest Park many residents receive a 
Christmas Gift of Cheer. Some folks receive flowers, 
some folks receive fruit and cookies and some folks 
receive baskets of food. These gifts are given thanks to 
the generosity of Park clubs and individuals. The idea for 
the cheer packages came about several years ago when 
Joan King, then President of the Northeast Club, wanted 
to do something for our residents. Since that time, several 
100 residents have been visited by the merry gift givers 
who deliver the baskets of cheer. This is truly one of the 
nicest events in the Park and one we look forward to 
doing each year.
The committee will be meeting in November to make up 
a list of folks needing some Christmas cheer. The belief 
of this committee is that financial means do not determine 
which residents receive a gift. Some of the richest people 
in the world sometimes need to know others care about 
them. With that in mind, we seek to reach out to folks who 
are sick, supporting an ill or ailing loved one, are unable 
to get out of their homes due to injury or illness or have 
had a loved one pass away in 2013. We also celebrate our 
oldest residents by giving chocolates to folks 90 years of 
age and older. 
If you know of someone who could use some cheer or if 
you would like to donate to the fund, please let us know. 
We are not affiliated with FPPOA so we do not receive 
any money from the Association nor are we a part of any 
club. We are a group of individuals who care about you 
and are supported by the Social Club, the Northeast Club, 
the Craft Ladies, the Quilt Club and residents of Forest 
Park. We thank you all for your continued support and 
look forward to loading up our golf carts and passing out 
the gifts of Christmas cheer.
Nancy Cooper, Chairperson, Nancy Lawrence, Joann 
Gagner, Carol Goans, Delores Holmes, Mary Gibson, 
Carol Warner, Ray and Madaline Preston

FOREst PaRk BOOk GROUP
By: Joan King

The FOREST PARK BOOK GROUP will not meet in 
November. Our first meeting of the 2013-2014 season 
will be in December on the 3rd Friday, December 20th 
at 1:00 p.m. in the Activities Building. We will meet a 
week earlier than usual because of the holidays. Let’s try 
reading the classic THE GREAT GATSBY by F. Scott 
Fitzgerald. There have been movies made of the book, 
one in 1978 and a recent one in 2013. We’ll watch one of 
those movies sometime this winter and compare the book 
and the movie and see if a book written so long ago is 
relevant today. Copies are available at the library or from 
Joan in December.

BId EUCHRE
By: Madaline Preston

We have Bid Euchre every Wednesday & Saturday at 
6:30pm in the Clubhouse unless there is another activity 
going on in there.  We then play in the Activity Building.  
We have several new players and would like to have 
many more join in on the fun.

BUNCO
By: Larry Tsicountouridis

Please watch future newsletters for start date and times.

BOCCE
By: Olga Mei

Come join the fun each Monday and Thursday at 2:30pm 
at the Bocce Court. All are welcome. Don’t be shy.   It is 
lots of fun and no experience needed. We are not pros.... 
Hope to see you there.

kaRaOkE
 The third Monday of each month at 6:00 
pm the clubhouse comes alive with the 
sound of music. Join in or just listen. Both 
actions are welcome. The next Karaoke 
will be November 18th.

PINE tREE kNOts QUILt CLUB
By: Gail Ford

The Forest Park “Pine Tree Knots” quilting club meets 
each Thursday morning from 9-11AM every week. Come 
down and meet us and see all the fun we have while 
quilting.  We’re going to hold another Chinese Auction 
in March, 2014.  This will be a combined show with the 
Art Class and the Knit & Crochet Club. Be sure to save 
the date.  Please watch for more information to come in 
future newsletters.
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ANNUITIES ARE 
A BAD INVESTMENT 

99% OF THE TIME

Find out why in a free report from the 
Investment Research Corporation titled:
10 Reasons Annuities Are a Bad 

Investment 99% of the Time

To receive your 
free report call:

1-800-838-6950

EMaIL addREssEs FOR FOREst PaRk 
NOtIFICatIONs

By:  Mary Diaz (FP Office)

The Forest Park Office sends occasional communications 
from the office to the Forest Park residents.  If you would 
like to add your email address to our database to receive 
notifications, announcements, etc. please call the office 
(239-543-1155) between 9-noon or send an email to: 
fppoainc@gmail.com  indicating that you would like to 
be added to our database.

NEIGHBORHOOd WatCH/PatROL 
(NWP)

By:  Lou Smith

As the Snowbirds return to our Park so do the solicitors 
and scammers.  Be careful.  Do not become a victim.  The 
next Neighborhood Watch meeting will be Wednesday, 
November 13 at 10 AM in the Activities Building.  If you 
would like to be put on the nightly patrol schedule, please 
contact Becky Conrad. Looking forward to seeing you.

I just received some information that a lot of residents are 
probably not aware of. A resident in FP discovered the 
back window of her car smashed out. Possible vandalism, 
but another resident said it happened to her car and was 
caused by the extreme heat we get here, and blew her 
window out. It was suggested that we crack our car 
window slightly to prevent this from happening.

NORtHEast CLUB
By: Nancy Cooper

It’s that time of the year when thoughts turn south and 
you begin planning your winter. Just a reminder that there 
are lots of fun things planned for the Northeast Club so be 
prepared to join in the fun!  Have you packed your ugly 
Christmas sweater? How about your favorite recipe for 
the Souper Bowl Monday Cake Baking Contest? (Don’t 
forget your team shirt!) How about your fancy attire for 
the Academy Awards?  We expect to see some glamorous 
gowns and tuxes. Last, but by no means least, remember 
your $$$$ because the horses are returning for the Spring 
Fling Races.

We are the last active club in the park and we all know 
why:  We have fun!!!!! As always, we need your help 
with the events.  Sign up sheets will be circulating.  Come 
early, stay late and always wear a smile!

PS. Membership dues of $2 per person are due at the 
Dec. meeting (or the first meeting you attend if you arrive 
later).  Please see an Officer.

aRt CLassEs
By: Jack Watson

Art Class will start on Monday, 
January 6, 2014 @ 9:00 am in 
the Activities Bldg.  Cost is 
still $10.00 per class payable 
upfront.  Supplies will be 
available for first timers.   Class 
will meet every Monday from 
9am to 12 noon through the 
end of March. Any questions 
call Betty Leis @ 239-997-1880
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UNDER YOUR MOBILE
HOME LATELY?LOOKED

full page

If your home moves even a few inches during a storm your home will
suffer severe damage.  Loose tie downs do not protect your home,
                  they must be tightened every 3 to 5 years. Have your tie-           
                         downs inspected NOW, before the storms!

• Hurricane Anchors • Tie Downs
• Leveling • Blocking • Carport Tie Downs
• Stabilizing Devices • Roof-Over Strapping

Are Your Tie Downs Tight?

• Replace Rusted Anchors • Add Anchors
• Longitudinal Stabilizing • Retro-fit to Current State Standards

Insulation Under Your Home Falling Down?
Holes and Tears in Your
Vapor /Moisture Barrier?

• Lifetime Vapor Barrier • Guaranteed for Life • Prevent Soft Floors • Lower Your Electric Bills
• Keep Mold, Mildew, Rats, Snakes, Spiders, Ants, Roaches and Moisture OUT of Your House!

Underhome
Photos Provided

239-244-8795
1-800-681-3772

• State Licensed Mobile Home Installer • Insured
• Bonded • Workman's Compensation Insurance
• Member: National Association of Mold Professionals

FLORIDA ANCHOR AND BARRIER COMPANY

• FREE INSPECTIONS & ESTIMATES • MILITARY & SENIOR DISCOUNTS
                                    • FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED

Licensed by the 
State of Florida

#IH/102549/1

Insulation and
Vapor Barrier Repairs

We
Fix Soft 
Floors

Only with this COUPON

FREE
UNDER HOME
INSPECTION
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REd Hat LadIEs
By: Delores Holmes

 
“tea time at the Wisteria"

We are going to the Wisteria Tea Room 
and Café on Monday, November 25th at 
12:30PM. In a Florida bungalow, we will 
be making fond memories of drinking 
teas with our friends. Besides the various 
teas, the tea room serves a variety of Garden Salads and 
Specialty Sandwiches.

You need to make your reservation by November 23rd.  
Our host is Betty Campbell and her telephone number is 
239-567-1428.

CRaFt CLUB
By:  Wanda Dickerson

Welcome back to another season and hope everyone had 
a great and happy summer. The Craft ladies have been 
meeting all summer and soon we hope to have all or 
at least most of our regular members back. Hopefully 
everyone has been keeping an eye out for a few new ideas 
for our members; I have a few of my own. If you would 
like to join us we meet every Wednesday at the Club 
House from 9:00 am until 11:00 am. We hope you will 
come out, meet a lot of great ladies and have a great time. 

COMPUtER CLUB
By: Sherrill Wright

Recycle: Don’t throw away your used ink cartridges! I 
can take them to Office Max and get a credit for them, 
which is then donated back to the Computer Club. There 
is a collection container on the Activity room counter. 

The Computer Club is a group of friendly people who meet 
every Thursday, 2 - 4 PM to help each other with computer 
issues. If you have a problem related to computers, or 
a skill you think might benefit others, YOU ARE WHO 
WE NEED IN OUR CLUB! Please come and join the 
group. Membership costs $10/household per winter 
season. We take a break and have coffee and cookies 
around 3 PM to socialize. Most members use Windows, 
but some use Macs or Linux and most software programs 
are compatible with each system. Each week, we usually 

have a person show something they are experienced in, or 
we focus on a particular problem. In many cases, the club 
can help fix the problem. If not, we can usually define the 
situation, to assist if professional help is needed.
If you have a particular interest, a new piece of equipment 
like an iPad or similar tablet or I-Phone that
you would like to show and demonstrate, please join us. 
This also includes your friends and family who might be 
visiting. Also, if you have a particular need, or problem 
that you would like help with, please come along and join 
us, but let us know in advance so we can schedule it on 
that week’s meeting.  Contact Sherrill or John Wright @ 
239.731.7524, email fpcclub@yahoo.com. Watch for the 
starting date in next month’s newsletter.

NOVEMBER BIRtHday’s
Dale Monette 6

Carrie McGinnis 19
Shirley Mc Namara 13

Wanda Caughlin 21
Bob Lang 26

FaREWELL dEaR FRIENds

The following dear friends have passed away and their 
names were not noted in previous newsletters.  They will 
be greatly missed.

Roseanna Bommarito of KPC and Bob Pray of FPC.

Our sympathy and prayers go out to Jan Harmon in the 
recent loss of her son, Kevin.

If you know of others, please send me an email at 
fpnews2013@gmail.com or call the Forest Park office so 
we can list their names in the next newsletter.
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F.P.P.O.a. BOaRd NEWs

PREsIdENt’s MEssaGE
By: Bob Dickerson, President FPPOA

Fall is here, the weather is crisp, the leaves are turning 
and falling, and I have much work to do in preparing for 
returning to our winter haven. We will be flying this year 
so the biggest challenge is condensing everything we 
used to haul down in our motor home, into two suitcases! 
But I am sure the Boss will manage.
We will not be down in time for the October membership 
meeting but Betty will do just fine without me. One of 
the items on the agenda will be the announcement of the 
names of the Nominating (election) Committee for the 
next year as required by our By-Laws. 

The November meeting will have the following items to 
consider.

1. The miniature golf course plans will hopefully be 
finalized for your consideration. We will talk with the 
County Building Department in early November. We 
have two potential locations for consideration, the site 
by the Maintenance shed, and the site west of the former 
course. If the Building Department tells us that either site 
is acceptable, we will let you decide at the November 
meeting. If only one is acceptable, no vote will be needed 
since you approved the project, in general, last spring. In 
any case, we hope to have the details ready to present to 
you.

2. There was much ado about the ducks making a mess 
this summer, which resulted in Legal action by one of our 
members and the necessity of a response by our Attorney. 
A recent report by one of our Board Members indicated 
that only a small number of the ducks were seen. Is this 
a problem to be addressed with extermination or is it just 
a nuisance, which we can live with? We will discuss it at 
the meeting.

3. We have had a verbal offer from Comcast (soon to 
be followed with contractual details) to upgrade their 
equipment so that they can begin marketing their service 
again in Forest Park. For our approval to allow them 
access to the park, they will give us a one-time payment of 
$45,000. There would be no obligation for anyone to buy 
their service, but an upgraded product would eventually 
be available for individual consideration. I will send 
copies of the proposed contract to John Wright and Jim 

Ullrey, who have been working on this for some time, 
and to our Attorney to study. It will then be reviewed 
by the Board of Directors and reported for your review, 
hopefully at the November meeting.

4. Don’t forget that we have elections coming up in 
January.  Bob Lang, our Secretary will be talking about 
the absentee ballots procedure. 

Please also remember that we the membership actually 
“manage” the park. While most other parks have highly 
paid managers, we never have and therefore are debt free 
with a sizable reserve to pay for any future maintenance 
or other contingencies. This is a considerable obligation 
for us seniors who for the most part are retired and want 
to relax. On the other hand it can be very interesting and 
rewarding. I encourage any of you who have an interest 
and or background, which could be useful in the parks 
management, to consider getting involved. All of the 
Officer positions are up for election in January and I 
believe two Director Positions. If you do not care to get 
that involved, at least attend the Membership and Board 
meetings. And if you are unable to attend the meetings 
you can watch them on our website, forestparkonline.
com.

Looking forward to seeing you all very soon,
Bob Dickerson, President FPPOA.

2013 FPPOa GOVERNING dOCUMENts
By:  Bob Lang

If you didn't get the updated 2013 FPPOA Governing 
Documents which were distributed at the April 
Membership Meeting, please pick up a copy in the Office 
when you check in. (one copy per household). All prior 
versions can be destroyed.

BOaRd OF dIRECtOR’s MtG
November 14, 2013

9:00 am

GENERaL MEMBERsHIP MtG

November 21, 2013
7:00 pm
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BOd & GM MEEtING datEs FOR 
2013/2014

By:  Bob Lang, Secretary
Here are the meeting dates for the remainder of the 
2013/2014 season.

October 17, 2013, BOD Meeting
October 24, 2013, GM Meeting

November 14, 2013, BOD Meeting
November 21, 2013, GM Meeting

December 12, 2013, BOD Meeting
December 19, 2013, GM Meeting

January 9, 2014, General Election
January 16, 2014, BOD Meeting
January 23, 2014, GM Meeting

February 20, 2014, BOD Meeting
February 27, 2014, GM Meeting

March 20, 2014, BOD Meeting
March 27, 2014, GM Meeting

April 17, 2014, BOD Meeting
April 24, 2014, GM Meeting

FPPOa WaNts yOU!
By:  Mary Diaz

Are you concerned about the welfare of Forest Park? 
Do you have past experience, qualifications or expertise 
which would be useful in helping to manage our park? 
Can you provide a fresh perspective on issues facing our 
community? Have you ever considered getting involved 
and serving on the Board of Directors or a Committee? 
The health of your investment—your home & your 
park—is really impacted by the decisions the Board of 
Directors makes. 

You can make a difference! Your participation ensures 
the ability of our park to achieve significant cost savings 
through self management by an all volunteer board rather 
than the services of a management company. A self 
managed park also retains more control over day-to-day 
operations. 

The current terms of all of our officers and 3 directors 
are expiring in January (with 2 of the 3 directorships to 
be filled), and the election is scheduled for January 9, 
2014. If you are interested in running for the Forest Park 
Board of Directors, the only requirement is that you be 
a member in good standing and have a desire to serve. 
Please fill out the application in this newsletter or contact 
the office to obtain a form. 

The nominating committee consisting of Delores Holmes 
(Chairperson), Betty Hult, Dale Monette, Ray Preston 
& Monica Small, as well as our Board members are 
available for any questions that you may have.

HaPPy tHaNksGIVING
tO EVERyONE
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FOREST PARK PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION

Acceptance of Nomination for Officer or Board of Director position

Name:  _______________________________________________________

Florida Address: ____________________________________________

Mailing address: (May-Dec): _______________________________

Telephone Number: _________________________________________

Signature _____________________________________________________

I have agreed to run for the following Office:

_____________________________________________________
QUESTIONNAIRE

FOR ALL CANDIDATES RUNNING FOR ELECTION ON THE
F.P.P.O.A. BOARD FOR 2014

NAME:  
______________________________________________________________

ADDRESS:  
__________________________________________________________

HOW MANY YEARS HAVE YOU LIVED IN FOREST PARK?  ______

FULL TIME RESIDENT ______    PART TIME RESIDENT    ______

PLEASE PROVIDE A BRIEF SUMMARY OF YOUR WORK 
EXPERIENCE BELOW (OR ATTACH ON A SEPARATE SHEET). 
______________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________
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aLUMINUM CaN RE-CyCLE
By: Mary Beth Schleter

Please remember to put your washed out and dried out 
aluminum cans in a bag and place  UNDER YOUR 
MAILBOX Monday evening for early Tuesday morning 
pick up. Make sure cans are rinsed and clean and DRY.  
Please place away from trash cans/bags. DO NOT place 
plastic, glass or metal cans in the bag. Those go in the 
blue tote bins.  Money collected for can recycle helps pay 
some of the costs of Social Club activities. So, it benefits 
all residents of Forest Park.

GREEN tREE stICkER

There is a little green tree sticker available in the office that 
goes on the back window of your car. All residents with 
automobiles should have this highly visible authorization 
to be in the Park.  This will help the safety patrol on their 
nightly rounds. If you are a temporary resident and don’t 
want any stickers on your window, then scotch tape it 
there while you are here.

BLUE BaRREL RE-CyCLE

The blue barrel is used for all other types of re-cycling such 
as paper, metal, plastic, etc.  This is a separate program 
from our regular trash that is picked up on Tuesdays and 
Fridays. The re-cycle truck comes on Wednesdays.

FOREst PaRk CaLENdaR 

Gail Ford handles the updates to the FP calendar. View the 
calendar anytime and see the most current information at 
the website www.forestparkonline.com. This also allows 
you to view it in various formats i.e. weekly, monthly, etc. 
Please contact Gail for calendar changes.  gailford39@
gmail.com or 731-2028.

CONGRatULatIONs
By:  Mary Diaz

Congratulations to our maintenance employee, Dan 
Hovey, who won a 32” flat screen HD TV from Vickie’s 
Deli.  Our maintenance crew enjoys the NY style subs 
from Vickie’s Deli which is located just around the corner 
at the bend on Hart Road.  Vickie’s has a monthly prize.  
Drawings are in appreciation for customers who come in.

EXERCIsE PROGRaM

RECOMMENdEd FOR "kIds" 
OF aNy aGE!

Please join us beginning in November on Tuesday and 
Saturday mornings at 9:00 am in the clubhouse for a fun, 
easy exercise program.

Bring a small hand weight or even a can of soup to use to 
build muscle.  Also bring a small pillow.

Easy WatER EXERCIsE

Most of the water exercises are the same as the Tuesday 
& Saturday exercises, except they are done in the pool.  
This means less stress on joints plus we get those healthy 
rays of sunshine at the same time. We have a great time 
exercising and catching up on the latest in Forest Park.  
Please come join us beginning in November from 10:30 
am to 11:30 am Monday-Friday at the pool. The pool is 
limited to 18 persons in the pool at any one time so come 
early to insure your spot. Exercises are also subject to 
weather cooperating.

REsOURCE BOOk
In the clubhouse there is a Resource Book which has 
been put together by members of Forest Park.  These 
are referrals or warnings of how outside vendors have 
performed in the Park.  Before you hire someone, please 
check the book to see if someone in the park has used that 
particular company or person. If you would like to add a 
name or business you may do so.
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1 2Patronize the advertisers 
in this month’s newsletter

Ask the business for the 
Community Cash ticket. 
Filled in with your 
contact info.   

3 Mail it back to us at:
Community Media
PO Box 1023
Venice, FL 34284

4 Every month we draw new 
tickets for CASH PRIZES
and mail winners a check!

How it works:

Every Month is a New Chance to Win!
2 drawings for $50
10 drawings for $10$200

In Cash Prizes Available Monthly

 • Limit one ticket per advertiser’s service per month • 
Customer must have paid for advertiser's service to play • 

Contest void where prohibited by law •

$ $

Winner 

Questions?: info@4communitymedia.com or 941-375-3699

September WINNERS
Charlotte Kuropapwa ........ $50 - All Around Tours

Suzane Simmons .......... $50 - HydroWash 

 

Drawing Date - 9/20/13

Vendor

Mail your tickets in for your chance to win in 
September!!

JOkEs 
U just gotta love the Irish……

IRIsHMEN

One morning, three Irishmen and three Englishmen were 
in a ticket counter queue at a train station.

The three Englishmen each bought a ticket and watched 
as the three Irishmen bought just one ticket.

“How are the three of you going to travel on only one 
ticket?” asked one of the Englishmen.

“Be watchin and learnin,” answered one of the Irishmen.

All six boarded the train where the three Englishmen 
sat down, but the three Irishmen crammed into a toilet 
together and closed the door.

Shortly after the train departed, the conductor came 
around to collect tickets.

He knocked on the toilet door and said, “Ticket, please.”

The door opened just a crack and a single arm emerged 
with a ticket in hand.

The conductor took it and moved on.

The Englishmen saw this happen and agreed it was quite 
a clever idea.

Indeed, so clever they decided to do the same thing on the 
return trip and save some money.

That afternoon when they got back to the station, they 
bought a single ticket for the return trip and watched, 
while to their astonishment, the three Irishmen didn’t buy 
even one ticket!

“How are you going to travel without a ticket?” asked a 
perplexed Englishman.

“Be watchin and learnin”, answered the three Irish boys 
in unison.

When they boarded the train, the three Englishmen 
crammed themselves into a toilet and the three Irishmen 
crammed into another toilet just down the way.

Shortly after the train began to move, one of the Irishmen 
left the toilet and walked over to the toilet in which the 
Englishmen were hiding.

The Irishman knocked on the door and said, “Ticket, 
please.”

YOUR MOBILE HOME
PARTS WAREHOUSE !! 

* Mobile Home Supplies 
* RV Accessories 
* Aluminum Products 
* Hurricane Storm Panels 
* Screen Rooms/Carports 
* Doors/Windows/Tubs 
* Package AC’s Installed 

MOBILE HOME DEPOT 

 N. Ft. Myers: 
(239) 543-3300  

14940 N. Cleveland Ave. 
  ww.mobilehomedepot.net 

Daylight 
Savings Time 

Ends
Nov 3rd
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November
Crossword

Last modified: October 16, 2012. Copyright 2012 Mirroreyes Internet Services Corporation. All Rights Reserved.

Crossword puzzle for October 
17, 2012

ACROSS
1. Toward sunset
5. Set straight
10. Minor quarrel
14. Initial wager
15. Cowboy sport
16. Dwarf buffalo
17. Lingo
19. Russian emperor
20. An uncle
21. Optical maser
22. Attendance counter
23. Untanned hide
25. Descendant
27. Honest ___ Lincoln
28. Exhaustive
31. The language of Persia
34. Balderdash
35. Genus of macaws
36. Salt Lake state
37. Exalt
38. Blend
39. Drunkard
40. Hotel employee
41. Make improvements
42. Enthusiastic
44. Grippe
45. Fertile areas
46. Floating wreckage
50. Craze
52. Inexpensive
54. 3 in Roman numerals
55. "Oh my!"
56. Huskiness
58. A period of discounted prices
59. Ancient unit of dry measure
60. Leer at
61. Pay attention to
62. Coarse-grained
63. Ale

DOWN
1. Have second thoughts
2. Colonic
3. Scatter
4. One more than nine
5. Colonnade
6. Wingless 
bloodsucking insect
7. Doing nothing
8. Gear changing device
9. Neither ___
10. Skin pattern
11. Suggest
12. A young horse
13. Anagram of "Fear"

18. Excuse
22. "Your majesty"
24. Chop finely
26. Replicate
28. Attempted
29. Smile
30. Not soft
31. Bother
32. At the peak of
33. A type of 
explanation
34. It helps to see the 
stars
37. A romantic meeting
38. Porn

40. Brand of credit card
41. Run away to wed
43. Lifted
44. Tastelessly showy
46. Not domesticated
47. Blockade
48. Passageway
49. Cheapskate
50. Sitcom set in Korea
51. Wings
53. Laugh
56. Skirt's edge
57. Wealthy person 
(British slang)

Free Printable Crosswords Today's solution Crosswords for October 2012

Page 1 of 1Crossword puzzle for October 17, 2012

10/17/2012http://www.mirroreyes.com/crossword/2012/c121017.html

Solution for Crossword Puzzle of October 17, 2012

Back to the puzzle.

Last modified: October 16, 2012
Copyright 2012 Mirroreyes Internet Services Corporation.

Page 1of 1 Solution for Crossword Puzzle of October 17, 2012

10/17/2012 http://www.mirroreyes.com/crossword/solution/2012/a121017.html
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* Meets New FL. Building Code Requirements *
Licensed & Insured • CG CO33977 • CC CO42787

MySafeFloridaHome.com
PARTICIPATING
CONTRACTOR

MADE IN THE

W
in

d
 Zone Requirements

approved

Meets All Florid
a

**FREE ESTIMATES**
Evening & Weekend 

Appointments Available.

All installers are company employees.
All work guaranteed. AMS Certified.

Insurance Roof
Certifications

100% FINANCING
AVAILABLE (*W.A.C.)

The Only Patented, Lifetime Aluminum Roof-Over System you will ever need!
Energy Efficient • Lower Your Electric Bill

AMS is Rated Florida’s #1 Remodeler 
by Qualified Remodeler Magazine for 2011

Lifetime Warranty • Maintenance Free • Custom Tri-Bend Facia • Custom Gutter / Overhang System
At AMS we use only Energy Efficient Custom Rolled Aluminum.  We do not use interlocking pans,

panels, membrane products, or materials that may shrink, dry rot or deteriorate over time.

Visit Our Website www.AMSOFFLA.com

AMS offers the best in Weather-Lok Roof Over • Insulated Vinyl Siding • Window Replacements
Carports & Screen Rooms • Carport Ultra-Fence • Acrylic and Vinyl Enclosures

Storm Protection • SunSetter Awnings • Deco Kool Ceilings • Patio Covers and more...

We Do 

NOT  Use 

Membrane

Products!

1-800-522-3134

AMS WEATHER-LOKTM ROOFOVER SYSTEM
Available Only at AMS

LIFETIME
TRANSFERABLE
WARRANTY*

Family Owned & Operated Since 1977


